
As Spring is finally here, we thought it might be a good idea 

to help children to understand and connect more with 

nature. There are some fabulous ideas on the RSPB website 

from helping hedghogs, learning to name birds and plants 

and building bug hotels (remember to only pick the activities 

you can do safely at home or on daily walks). Please have a 

look and choose your favourite ones. If you have any pictures 

to share with us, remember to email them to year 1, we love 

looking at them. 

https://www.rspb.org.uk/fun-and-learning/for-families/family-wild-challenge/activities/ 
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